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Meetings
January is Vocational Service
Month

1/20 No meeting: Join us for
Thirsty Thursday instead!

1/27 Regular Meeting: Marion
Bunch, Rotary Family
Health Days

2/17 No meeting: Join us for
Thirsty Thursday instead

Our Rotary Family

BIRTHDAYS
1/1 Marie Crean
1/1 P. Game
1/2 Jeannette Jezerinac-Prince
1/11 Jim Glass
1/20 Brian Harper
1/27 Robert Hall
1/29 Kobelah Svensen Bennah

WEDDING
ANNIVERSARIES
1/23 Tina Philpot (15)
1/28 Bill Woulfin (15)

Rotary Online
https://dunwoodyrotary.org
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/

ROTARY CLUB OF
DUNWOODY

Fridays, 7:15 am
Le Méridien Atlanta Perimeter
111 Perimeter Center West
Atlanta, GA , GA 30346

No Meeting This Friday

Join Us for Thirsty Thursday Tomorrow (1/19) at
Dunwoody Tavern

It's Thirsty Thursday time and this month we plan to gather at Dunwoody Tavern - from
5:30 to 7:00 pm. Join us for food, fun and fellowship! It's a great opportunity to spend
some extra time with your Rotary friends. The Tavern is located at 5488 Chamblee
Dunwoody Road, Dunwoody.

GRSP Weekend Update

Don't Let the Opportunity to Welcome the World
Pass You By

https://dunwoodyrotary.org/meeting/11658
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/meeting/11658
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/meeting/11659
https://dunwoodyrotary.org/meeting/11659
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https://dunwoodyrotary.org
https://rotary6900.org/
https://rotary.org/
https://www.facebook.com/118471010686
https://twitter.com/DunwoodyRotary
https://instagram.com/rotary6900


LEADERSHIP

Fundraising Bob O'Brien

President Jennifer
Shumway

President-Elect Jack Sparks
President
Nominee Louise Barden

Immediate PP Carter Stout

Treasurer Cathie
Brumfield

Secretary Matthew
Johnson

Foundation Jennie Stipick
Membership Dave Burr

Admin Ed Holliday
Sergeant-at-Arms Griff Ransom

Public Image Imani Reynolds
Community

Service Rick Woods

On February 10, we're expecting the 39 students of the GRSP Class of 2022-23 to join
us for a weekend filled with fun, fellowship and learning. This weekend has become a
Dunwoody tradition - offering opportunities to meet students from different parts of the
world and spend time having fun with fellow Rotarians. It started about 20 years ago
under the leadership of Fred and Kathy Brandt, and continued with leaders like Lorri
Christopher, Harvey Rosensweig, Mike Parks, Scott Jennings, Louise and Ron Barden,
and now Jackie Cuthbert. For most of those years, almost every club member playing
some part in the weekend activities. The students have consistently rated our weekend
at the top of their list!

There are many opportunities for you to be involved this year:

as a host family - providing transportation to and from our venue and "bed and
breakfast" for one or two GRSP students ... from Friday night pick-up to Sunday
morning drop-off
as part of our Rise Against Hunger Service project on Friday night,
where we will pack 10,000 meals to be distributed to people in need around the
world. We need 5-6 people to help set-up Friday afternoon, work through the
two-hour event, and help with clean-up after
as part of the "food team" - helping keep snacks replenished from Friday
afternoon through Sunday morning (in shifts as you have time) and setting
up/putting away lunch on Saturday
as part of the set-up or clean-up team - starting early Friday afternoon, ending
between 1:30 and 2 pm on Sunday).

Contact Jackie Cuthbert directly to sign up to help - at 770-597-1183 or
cuthbert@mindspring.com

Golf Tournament Update

We Need Your Help!
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With your help, our May 15, 2023 FORE the Memories Golf Tournament can become a
major fundraiser - benefiting the Alzheimer's Association and the Rotary Club of
Dunwoody Charitable Fund. How can you help? Right now, as we tee up this year's
tournament, you can help identify local businesses and individuals who might want to
be Tournament Sponsors - because it's good exposure for their business and/or because
they want to help in the work we do in the community.

With the help of the Alzheimer's Association, we have created a great sponsor package
you can share with everyone who might be interested in becoming a tournament
sponsor.  To make that easy, we've added the document to our Resource library - you
can click on 2023 Fore the Memories Golf Tournament Sponsor Package to take
a look, download to share with friends or businesses, and even take a look at what you
might like to do to sponsor this major fund-raising event. 

You can also direct people to our website: 2023 Event - FORE! The Memories

If you have questions about how you can help, contact me, Charlie Augello or Rick
Woods.

https://dunwoodyrotary.org/resource/1307
http://rcdgolftournament.com

